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LINCOLN AVENUE ROAD CLOSURE BEGINS 7/8/2024 
 

 

TOWNSHIP: St Joseph Township 

 

LOCATION: Lincoln Avenue between Vineland Road and Maiden Lane 
 

CLOSEST CITIES: St. Joseph, Stevensville 

 

START DATE: Monday, July 8, 2024 

 

ROAD CLOSURE DURATION: Approximately 3 weeks 

 

 

 

PROJECT: A contractor will be doing water utility work which will result in Lincoln Avenue being closed 

to thru traffic for approximately 3 weeks.  

 

TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS STARTING 7/8/2024: Lincoln Avenue will be closed to thru traffic between 

Vineland and Maiden Lane. Local traffic will be permitted with the following requirements: 

 A total road closure will be in effect just south of the Eaton Park Entrance.  

o No traffic will be permitted on Lincoln Avenue where red X is marked on the map. 

o All thru traffic is required to follow the detour or seek alternative routes. 

 Traffic accessing Eaton Park must travel from the Vineland Road side of the work zone. 

 Any properties south of Eaton Park are required to enter Lincoln Avenue from the Maiden Lane 

side of the work zone.  
 

DETOUR ROUTE: Vineland Road to Washington Avenue to Maiden Lane 
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